
Notice	of	End	of	Illness	Closure	–	California	
	

CDPH	 Environmental	 Management	 Branch	 has	 received	 laboratory	 results	
from	the	Food	and	Drug	Laboratory	reporting	that	the	oyster	meats	collected	
on	 January	4th,	2019	 from	Leases	M‐430‐10,	M‐430‐11,	and	M‐430‐12	were	
negative	 for	 norovirus.	 	 CDPH	 is	 therefore	 lifting	 the	 illness	 closure	 for	
Tomales	Bay	as	of	today	January	17,	2019	at	12:49	PM.			

All	Tomales	Bay	growing	areas	remain	closed	to	harvest	due	to	rainfall.	
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